
   Richardson-Western - Feedback Form 

Name:

Address: 

Email:

1. After reviewing the proposed street changes which would convert parts of Richardson Street
and Western Avenue into one-way roads (thereby limiting traf�c from non-residential vehicles), do
you support this plan?

If you have questions, please contact Assistant City Manager Marc Meyers at (207) 443-8330.

Please send your completed form to Assistant City Manager Marc Meyers at Bath City Hall: 55 Front St. 
Bath, ME 04530, or email a copy to mmeyers@cityofbath.com

Thank you.
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